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Term 2  Week 6 Thursday 3rd June 2021 
Principal:  Narelle Kusabs   Deputy Principal:  Toni Webster 

Important Dates 

 
 

Tues 8th June 

Governing Council 
*Note day change 

 

 

Mon 14th June 
Queen’s Birthday 

Public Holiday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fri 2nd July 
Term 2 Ends 

Early 2pm dismissal 

From The Leadership Team 
 

Reconciliation Week 

Reconciliation Australia - More than a word. 

Reconciliation takes action, urges the reconciliation 

movement towards braver and more impactful action. 

From the Reconciliation Australia Web Site: 

National Reconciliation Week (NRW) is a time for all 

Australians to learn about our shared histories, cultures, 

and achievements, and to explore how each of us can 

contribute to achieving reconciliation in Australia. Reconciliation must live in the 

hearts, minds and actions of all Australians as we move forward, creating a nation 

strengthened by respectful relationships between the wider Australian community, 

and Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. 
 

Site Improvement Plan - Reading 

As you are aware Reading is an important part of our Site Improvement Plan. We 

have been working with an Educational Consultant Deb Draper in the area of 

comprehension. We have also been working alongside our Speech Pathologist to 

look at Phonemic Awareness. If you would like to know more about what this looks like 

in your students classroom please feel free to speak to your classroom teacher or 

leadership. Following are some tips to help support your student at home.  

 
Tips for reading to children 

Research continues to show the importance of reading to your and with your child daily. Their minds 

are constantly at work soaking in new words and ideas. Studies have shown that reading to your 

child from as early as 6 months old will see an increase in language development and problem 

solving skills as they grow into their teenage years. A 2019 study estimated that children who are 

regularly read to in the 5 years leading up to school are exposed to 1.4 million more words than 

children who aren’t read to during those years. 

We encourage every family to take 15 minutes or more out of your day to build a new routine of 

reading together with your child. 
Here are some tips to help you make reading part of everyday. 

Be consistent. Whether it’s one book per day or 15, try to make reading a part of your regular routine. 

And while you’re at it, you don’t have to read different books each time you sit down. Kids love 

hearing the same stories over and over again — and they learn through this type of repetition. 

Take your time. Be sure to leave enough time to read versus sneaking it in or — worse — making it a 

chore. Of course, you don’t need loads of time each day to read, 15-20 mins is just fine. Importantly, 

your child should see reading as a dedicated activity and one that you give your full attention to 

and enjoy. This will give your child a positive view of reading. 

Make it fun. Use different voices for characters, pauses, songs, or other dramatics to make the story 

come to life. Reading with flair will help your child better understand the story. It also provides a good 

model of expressive and fluent reading for kids who have begun reading by themselves. 

Point out connections. Children love applying stories to their own lives. It not only makes the text 

more meaningful, but it also may help your child cope with different situations they encounter in their 

everyday experience. Point out those connections to your child. Note where the character was 

brave about that monster beneath their bed. Applaud the character who is kind to others. 

Don’t stop with books. Any exchange of words is beneficial to kids. So, if you’re uninspired by books 

one night, turn to telling stories. You can also look at pictures and talk about what you see or ask 

your child to be the storyteller. Anything that gets language flowing between you and your child is 

golden. 

If you don’t have a big range of books at home maybe get together with other families to swap and 

share, creating your own book club.  

Para Hills Library has a range of books for borrowing.  

Often second hand book stores have picture books and junior novels at very cheap prices. 

 
Adapted from : https://www.healthline.com/health/childrens-health/reading-to-children 

FUTURE KEY 

DATES  
 

Mon 19th July 

Term 3 begins 

 

Thurs 12th Aug 

9am Principal’s Tour 

 

23rd—27th Aug 

Book Week 

Parent Group 

Currently Postponed 
  

School Assemblies 

Currently for students 

only 

Keller Road Primary School 

Keller Road, Salisbury East SA 5109 

Telephone: (08) 8258 3842 

Facsimile: (08) 8281 3836 

Email: dl.0632.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Website: kellerrdps.sa.edu.au 

 
 

Out Of School Hours Care 
contact details 

Web: 
www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au  
 

Phone: 8155 5444 
 

Email:  
admin@happyhaven.sa.edu.au 

http://kellerrdps.sa.edu.au
http://www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au/


 

 
 

 

 



 

 Random Acts of Kindness Award Recipients 

                 

 

Congratulations to:   

Tyson and Amira (Mr Angus) 

Annamarie (Ms Corns) and  

Stella (Miss Mulcahy)   

for receiving this weeks Kindness 

Awards at Assembly. 

School Fees 

Reminders are coming home this week regarding overdue school fees. If you have not already paid school fees or made      

arrangements to pay by Instalments please pay as soon as possible. All fees should be paid by 30th June.  

Parents who need to apply for school card also please do so as soon as possible.  
 
Governing Council 
Please note the Governing Council Meeting is being held next Tuesday 8th June, not on Wednesday. 

 

Parent Information 

Principal’s Tour and 2022 Enrolments 

If you know anyone who is looking to enrol children in primary school please let them know we are holding our next Principal’s 

Tour in Term 3 on Thursday 12th August at 9am. If this time does not suit a private tour can be arranged at a mutually suitable 

time. 2022 places are beginning to fill up, caregivers can collect a School Information pack and Enrolment forms from the front 

office.  



 


